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All wages that are billed to your OJP grant must be clearly documented; this includes all attorney and/or judge hours that are billed to the grant for reimbursement for their time spent on grant-related activities. To avoid supplanting, judge/attorney hours can only be claimed and paid for by your OJP grant IF the pay is in addition to the judge or attorney’s regular salary (budgeted and funded by their local government) AND they are spending additional time working on grant-related activities (above and beyond the work funded by the county).  

Hours claimed must consist of VOCA eligible activities, such as supervision of the victim/witness staff, working directly with victims, and attending training about crime victim issues. Please note that time spent on active investigation and the prosecution of criminal activity is NOT allowable under the grant. 

Time must be tracked in the same manner as VOCA funded staff hours. Either the attorney/judge themselves can track their time OR your victim/witness coordinator can keep track of their hours working on grant-related activities.  The manner in which hours are logged is your choice; however, the document needs to be signed and dated by the attorney and/or judge.  

Keep in mind time tracking logs are different than timesheets.  Time logs will be kept with your grant file and timesheets get sent to your payroll department.
